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Subject: Filing of SpaceCap Database and Related Documents, for MiTEE CubeSat 
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On June 1, 2017, The University of Michigan filed an application for a Special Temporary Authority for 
the MiTEE Cubesat. 
 
Associated with this application, The University of Michigan requests that FCC file coordination and 
notification information, for ITU frequency coordination and notification of the space station. 
 
The University of Michigan unconditionally accepts all cost recovery responsibilities associated with ITU 
filings for MiTEE.  Please address all correspondence relating to this obligation to 
 

POC name: Prof. Brian E. Gilchrist 
Address: 2455 Hayward Ave, Ann Arbor, MI 48109-2143 
E-Mail: brian.gilchrist@umich.edu  
Phone: 734-763-6230 

 
Technical questions regarding this submission should be directed to:  
 
 POC name: Michael L. Miller 
 Address: PO Box 39, Philipsburg, MT  59858 
 E-Mail: mlmiller@sterksolutions.com 
 Phone: 415 385-3842  
  
Please do not hesitate to contact myself at the above number if you need additional information. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Brian E. Gilchrist 
Director, Space Physics Research Laboratory/XTRM Labs, College of Engineering 
Faculty Co-Director, Multidisciplinary Design Program, College of Engineering 
Professor, Electrical Engineering and Computer Science 
Professor, Climate and Space Sciences and Engineering 
734-763-6230, brian.gilchrist@umich.edu 


